
Keep streets clear for snow plows 
Posted: Feb. 1, 2022 
 
Due to the expected snowfall this week, residents are reminded not to park 
on the street after one inch of snow has fallen and for a period of eight hours 
after snow stops falling in order help ensure that plow crews have enough 
room to clear the roads of snow. Residents are also asked not to shovel snow 
from a driveway or parking lot into the roadway. 
 
The Tinley Park Public Works Department begins plowing after one inch of 
snow has fallen. All streets first receive two passes down the center of the 
street by the plow to open access to the neighborhood. After all streets of 
the Village are plowed through one time, the plow returns to do curb-to-curb 
scrapes. 
 
The Village takes great pride in making sure all of the roads within its 
jurisdiction are plowed and salted during a storm event. Please keep in mind 
that several state and local agencies other than the Village are responsible 
for snow removal on some roads. Reference a map of the various snow 
removal jurisdictions in Tinley Park for more detailed information. 
 
Residents are also reminded not to put garbage cans or recycling bins in the 
street, as they can interfere with the snowplow. Learn more by watching the 
below video or by visiting the Village website at TinleyPark.org/Snow. 
 
Working together, we can make sure everyone stays safe during the 
expected snowstorm! 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/Maps%20and%20Streets%20Jurisdictions/CountyroadsTP.PDF
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/Maps%20and%20Streets%20Jurisdictions/CountyroadsTP.PDF
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/government/departments/public_works/streets/snow_plan_and_response.php

